

Weekly Sub Committee Memos

Week:

Academic Affairs

Item / Action / task	Description	Noting / Discussion / Approval
Class Rep Stats	AST-69% BST-83% EQ-57% CQ-72% Tallaght-57% Blanch-92%	Noting
Class rep Jumpers	The Jumpers have been ordered and are expected to arrive for next class rep meetings	Noting

Campaigns

Item / Action / task	Description	Noting / Discussion / Approval

Campus & Facilities

Item / Action / task	Description	Noting / Discussion / Approval
SHAG week	Helped out at SHAG all week on each campus	Noting

Communications and Media

Item / Action / task	Description	Noting / Discussion / Approval
Student Media Outlet	Expressions of Interest in from students to write on multiple topics over the coming weeks to gauge interest from student body on what content works for them. Topics have been decided to include the PTO Hustings, Leadership Debate, The Open letter/ response with TUDSU/TUI, and more to be decided as the semester develops.	Noting
	Meeting with TU Dublin colleague to discuss media outlet	Noting
Elections 2024	Invitations to student media outlets and journalism students to cover elections 2024 Plan for comms with elections decided by representation	Noting
Green Week Support	Supporting Litter picking on tallaght	Noting
U Survey	Survey has finished and prizes have all been awarded. Focus groups underway this week and next week with crowe	Noting
RAG Coverage	Content generation for RAG Week	Noting
RUN TUDSU	Content generation with officers to promote the elections	Noting
Election candidates	Meeting with election candidates to discuss role of VP Comms Media	Noting
Green Flag Ceremony	Louise and Amber attending Green Flag Ceremony in Blanchardstown on Thursday 7th	Noting

Events and Engagement

Item / Action / task	Description	Noting / Discussion / Approval
	On Leave	
	Sleep out event / Daffodil Day / Relay for Life	

Welfare & Equality

Item / Action / task	Description	Noting / Discussion / Approval
Body Acceptance	Online workshop for students struggling or supporting those with body image issues	Noting
Students' engagement	Helped with RAG week activities	Noting

Green paper	Finalized our position	Noting
Green Week	Events next week.	

National and USI Affairs

Item / Action / task	Description	Noting / Discussion / Approval
Referendum Stance	<p>USI called emergency meeting changing stance from YES YES to YES NO. Yes to family referendum and No to care referendum.</p> <p>TCDSU have recently changed stance due to serious concerns from individuals and disability groups who have called a no vote, along with the Governments' disregard for the citizens' assembly recommendations. The group voted to recommend changing the vote and the VP campaigns who abstained from the vote will bring to the coiste gnó executive for further reflection.</p> <p>TUDSU student council voted in favour of a YES YES stance on 13/2/24.</p>	Noting
Congress	Congress delegates need to be registered by March 13 th , Location Clayton hotel Sligo March 25-28 th . Representation managing bookings and delegation	Noting
Leave Referendum		Noting
51-week lease	Articles in the media, and press release	

President

Item / Action / task	Description	Noting / Discussion / Approval

Approval of Terms of References

Item / Action / task	Description	Noting / Discussion / Approval
CFWG ToR		Approval

<u>WEWG ToR</u>		Approval
<u>ECGW ToR</u>		Approval
<u>Representation WG ToR</u>		Approval
<u>AAWG ToR</u>		Approval

Executive Meeting Minutes

06/03/2024

Time: 4pm

Via: Teams

Present:

**Brian Jordan
 Louise Kavanagh
 Shauna O Toole
 Peter McCann
 Sheran Bahadir
 Jeremy Lawler
 Nekesa Khisa Nancy
 Ian Kelly**

**President (Chair)
 Deputy President & Vice President for Communications & Media
 Vice President for Academic Affairs
 City Campus Vice President
 Tallaght Campus Vice President
 Blanchardstown Campus Vice President
 Vice President for Welfare & Equality
 Vice President for Events & Engagement**

In Attendance: Caoimhín Kelly

Democracy and Representation Executive

Note	Action
<p data-bbox="203 475 412 502"><u>Academic Affairs</u></p> <p data-bbox="203 584 719 647">Class Rep Jumpers have arrived and will be working with Events Exec to distribute.</p> <p data-bbox="203 692 763 756">Academic Integrity Data Collection to bring to the Academic Integrity WE with the University.</p> <p data-bbox="203 801 685 896">Early data suggests there is an appetite amongst students to have exams before Christmas.</p>	
<p data-bbox="203 946 472 973"><u>Campus and Facilities</u></p> <p data-bbox="203 1018 255 1045">City</p> <p data-bbox="203 1090 719 1225">It has been confirmed that there will be no more under 12's in the Conservatorium anymore, no longer issue with kids running around EQ.</p> <p data-bbox="203 1270 752 1334">Alex presented BST seating plans to Peter and relayed their approval to Exec.</p>	

<p><u>Communications and Media</u></p> <p>Starting to move into testing content, 7 people signed up for content, they have submitted pieces – looking at whether it will go on the website.</p> <p>Few 3rd and 4th years coming to Leadership Debates to report.</p> <p>The VP for Comms and Media is currently collecting data on what the Student Media Outlet’s content may look like.</p> <p>The ToR should be good to go in April for approval.</p> <p>The VP has received support in establishing an editorial board.</p> <p>The VP has reached out to other student news channels to report on leadership debate.</p>	
<p><u>USI and National Affairs</u></p> <p>YES-YES discussion: some people are changing their stances i.e disabilities groups. The President will be meeting with USI.</p> <p>Exec is maintaining YES-YES stance as per Student Council mandate.</p>	

<p><u>President</u></p> <p>Met with Student Accommodation Group, with discussions deliberating whether to bring in a price cap.</p> <p>The President is to meet the University on the partnership agreement.</p> <p>The President reported the ineffectiveness of the EDI meetings.</p> <p>The President gave thanks to the VP for Academic Affairs for stepping in on the Student Experience Committee.</p>	
---	--

Approval of Terms of References

<p>The Academic Affairs and Representation Lead gave a presentation on the goals and aims of the WGs. On that they outlined the inputs: officers bringing motions to the WG, manifesto goals etc. The WG's will look for staff supports and advice and ultimately that group will decide whether to bring up to Exec.</p>	<p>TORs were approved.</p>